
 

 July 16, 2020 

The first case of Coronavirus (COVID-19) was confirmed 

One of Nara University of Education’s student (a man in his twenties, living outside of 

Nara-ken) was confirmed to have infected with Coronavirus(COVID-19) in the evening on 

July 14th. 

He came into the University only on July 2nd (Thu) for some paperwork. According to the 

investigation conducted by a public health care center, there are no people who had close 

contact with him at our university.   

We wish him feeling better soon, and we are committed to keep working hard in order to 

prevent the spread of Coronavirus(COVID-19) through the task force of Nara University of 

Education in accordance with policies of the central government and Nara prefectural 

government.    

*Thank you for your understanding and consideration for respecting human rights of the 

infected student and his family as well as protecting their personal information. 


